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Best Practices

Shannon Distel 3/28/2019

An article on best practices for working with volunteers in libraries was written and edited by commitee members and 
submitted to ILA for consideration of publication in the ILA Reporter. It was suggested that in order to be published, the 
committee survey other libraries, including academic and school libraries and amend the article for consideration of 
publication in the June issue.

Committee members have created a survey that will be shared via the committee's new Facebook page and with ILA to share 
with members. An amendment will then be written for the article and resubmited by the deadline of April 20th. 

A committee member has created best practices for the committee's Facebook page, The best practices will be used for 
general management of the page and with comments, polls, questions and content generation. 

The committee requested clarity and updates to the committee's charge after ILA orientation in July, 2018. No action has 
been taken to amend the charge. The commitee is still waiting to hear if the charge will be changed to remove the 
nonexistant ILA Best Practices award and if, based on strategic plan information, the committee will be changed to a forum. 

In order to remove barriers to committe work and communication, the suggestion for a platfrom for virtual meetings that can 
be utilized by committee members remains as a request and recommendation. 


